
 

 

  

Town of Denning – Planning Board Meeting   
 
September 10th, 2015 
 
Members Present: Katherine Parr, Jim Leverich, Tony Carminati, Chris McInerney, Stephen 
Bobik and Joseph Sibiga. 
 
Public Present: Councilman Mike Dean, Pauline Leverich, Marty Spottl, and Travis 
Coddington. 
 
-Chairman Sibiga has called the meeting to order at 7:00pm 
 
New Business 
 

− No new business has come before the board. 
 
Old Business 
 
 -Chairman Sibiga reminds the Board of an upcoming training class in Grahamsville. He 
urges all to attend.  
 
 -The Board members have signed a copy of the Christopher Mooney Subdivision 
Resolution for the Towns records. 
 
 -Chairman Sibiga read the June 11th 2015 Minutes. Katherine Parr made a motion to 
accept the minutes as read, seconded by Chris McInerney.  
 
 -Chairman Sibiga read the August 13th 2015 Minutes. Jim Leverich made a motion to 
accept the minutes as read, seconded by Katherine Parr.  
 
 
Motion to close the meeting at 7:17pm was made by Chris McInerney, and seconded by 
Stephen Bobik.  
 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for October 8th, 2015 @7pm, Denning Town Hall 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by,  
Joseph Sibiga, Chairman 


